April 16, 2021
Dear Andover Families,

We are excited to announce that under the new CDC and NYS guidance we are able to bring
ALL students back ALL DAY EVERYDAY! This change will take effect on April 26", the
first day of the fourth quarter. It is important to note that under the new guidance students will
be required to wear masks all day while on campus. There will be two scheduled mask breaks
throughout the day (one in the morning and one in the afternoon), however, the students will not
need to wear them while eating lunch. We ask that you send your student(s) with two masks
daily (over time masks get saturated/wet and are not as effective). In the event that your
student(s) needs an additional mask, we have them available.

Student academic schedules will remain the same. We will be converting our gym into a
cafeteria in order to accommodate both breakfast and lunch. Meals will continue to be delivered
to those students who remain fully remote. Families will still have the option to remain fully
remote or change to in-person instruction. If you would like to make a change, please contact
Principal, Jon Morris.

We are planning on having another parent zoom Q & A meeting on Tuesday, April 20" @ 5:00
pm. Below is the information for the zoom, we will also post it on the website under the Live
Feed.

Parent Q & A meeting information:
https://caboces-org.zoom.us/|/96240086336
Meeting ID: 962 4008 6336
Passcode: 836647

We would like to express our appreciation for all of your support throughout this challenging
time.

Your partner in education,

- a2 -‘, _
Kathryn Slavinski

Director of Curriculum, Instruction & Assistant Superintendent

COVID Coordinator



